
Kansas Longarm Quilters 

December 18, 2021 

Minutes 

Linda Argo brought the meeting to order at 10 am. 

Visitors were introduced to the group.   

New officers were introduced to the group.  They are as follows: 

Previous President:  Linda Argo    New President:  Anita Brozik 

Previous VP/Program:  Anita Brozik   New VP/Program:  Robin Newman 

Previous Treasurer:  Linda King    New Treasurer:  Carolyn Holms 

Previous Secretary:   Donna Barrager   New Secretary:  Joni Peterson 

Membership:  Jane Vineyard (continuing in 2022) 

Hospitality:  Jeanne McLemore (continuing in 2022) 

Communications/Webmaster:  Sondra Davison (continuing in 2022) 

Everyone enjoyed a light brunch of fruit and goodies provided. 

We played several games and had a gift exchange. 

The meeting was adjourned at 12 noon. 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

Linda Argo 

 


